
Sharmeen Charania– Planning for Return to School – 9 July 2020 
 
Dear Members, 
 
My name is Sharmeen charania and I am seeking permission to attend the board 
meeting on July 9th. My son will be starting Jr Kg in Fall 2020 and while that in itself is 
very nerve racking, the covid situation is adding multiple complexities to the discussion.  
 
I would like to attend to hear what the discussion are around starting school in 
September and want to represent a voice for parents of children who will be 
experiencing school for the first time.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Kind regards,  

Sharmeen Charania  

 


